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June 15, 2020 

County of Humboldt 
Planning and Building Department 
3015 H Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 

Dear Humboldt County Planning Division: 

CELL 707.834.2990 

EMAIL blairforestry@gmail.com 

Blair Forestry Consulting LLC conducted a review of relevant databases and literature regarding 
the possible presence of rare or endangered species within the project site at APN 521-123-005. A 
site inspection was conducted in the beginning of April, 2020 to review site conditions and 
evaluate the necessity for protocol level surveys associated with disturbance from cultivating 
cannabis. 

Blair Forestry Consulting LLC exercised due diligence in reviewing the project site, 
conducting an assessment for the likelihood of presence of rare and endangered species 
and providing a biological survey report with a qualified biologist's findings. 

Sincerely, 
Blair Forestry Consulting LLC 

Thomas F. Blair, Registered Professional Forester 2607 
















































